
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/13/2016 12:04:30 PM
Subject: FW: Letter to Governor Haley

Attachments: 0611_001.pdf

Mr. Medlin was sent my way by Sen. Graham’s office.  Attached is a letter registering a complaint with DHEC.
 
From: Rick Medlin [mailto:Rick.Medlin@fotlinc.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 11:55 AM

To: Glaccum, David

Subject: Letter to Governor Haley
 
David,
              I have attached the letter to Governor Haley that we discussed. The letter is written by one of my neighbors in 
Mount Pleasant. Mike is one of many neighbors who are very upset with the local OCRM office for the mishandling of 
the permitting process for the dock referred to in the letter. We sincerely appreciate your help in moving this forward 
to the attention of the Governor. My contact info:
Direct Line: 270-935-2569
Mobile: 270-991-8130
 

This communication contains information which is confidential and may also be privileged. It is for the exclusive use of the intended recipient(s). If 
you are not the intended recipient(s), please note that any distribution, copying or use of this communication or the information in it is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately and then destroy any copies of it.

mailto:Glaccum,%20David%20%3CDavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov%3E
mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
mailto:RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov
mailto:AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov

